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Dear My MLk

Cyfraith Cymru Law Wales

During Oral Assembly Questions on 22 April 2015 you asked a supplementary question
about what training will be available for librarians to make them aware of the new Cyfraith
Cymru Law Wales website and to assist the public to use it.

Librarians will no doubt be important users of the new site and we will ensure that they are
aware of the site and its contents. To help do so we will be able to make use of the existing
‘information link” system through which we are able to disseminate information to public
libraries. We currently use this network to remind libraries about the existence of the
legislation.gov.uk website and in particular of a RSS feed on the site which informs
subscribers of all new Welsh legislation. We will also encourage librarians to inform the
public of the existence of the new website and how it can help them to understand Wales'
constitutional arrangements and Welsh law.

The site will contain explanatory material (rather than the law itself) and is not intended to
be one which will require users of it to be trained.
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